Nauset Sea Scouts out of Orleans, are Sailing Again
The Nauset Sea Scout program is back on the water after a 1 year hiatus and seeking boys and girls 14 and up from across Cape Cod who want to participate in our program. Since its inception in 1947, members of the organization have been getting hands-on boating and water safety skills, and building life skills, while exploring local marine resources and maritime career opportunities. As a branch of the Cape and Islands Council, BSA, Sea Scouts have full access to the resources available at Camp Greenough in Yarmouth, and other national BSA facilities throughout the country.  

The Sea Scout program is year-round so once boating season is over, scouts participate in field trips and visit various organizations throughout the area or work on group projects and rank advancement through the program.  

Costs for the program are minimal and youth can sign up at any time. But act now to get the full benefit of being on the water during the height of Cape Cod’s boating season. The Scouts from Ship 72 generally meet in Orleans. 

To learn more about Nauset Sea Scout Ship 72, visit www.seascoutship72.org or contact us at 508-237-3190 or ship72@seascoutship72.org .
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